
 

 

 

 

 

8th February 2023 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

 

ENTRY ONTO UEL CAMPUS 

 

During the pandemic, UEL very kindly allowed the college to say to parents / carers that they could 

drive their children through the campus to get to LDE UTC. Prior to this, learners were dropped off at 

either the SportsDock barrier or Cyprus Station.  

 

We are now going back to our previous arrangement with UEL and from Monday 20 February 2023 

parents/carers will not be able to drive through onto the campus. Learners can still be dropped off 

at the SportsDock barrier or at Cyprus Station but then they will need to walk to the college.  

 

If there is a reason for why your child needs to be driven to the college gates, please contact the 

relevant Head of Year in the first instance.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Gloria Gold  

Vice Principal  

 

 

 

 

 


